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2020/2021 Officers 
 

President: 

Linda Kolar 505-662-5768 

kolars@newmexico.com 
 

Vice Presidents: 

Clara Vigil, 505-672-0098 

c.vigil0098@gmail.com  

Melodie Gustavsen 

505-500-6051 

melodie.gustavsen@gmail.com 
 

Secretary: 

Deb McLin, 505-672-9811  

damclin@gmail.com 
 

Treasurer: 
Donna Smith, 575-829-3883  

dnt@glenda.com 
   

2020/2021 Chairs 
 

Community Service: 

   Flo Carr, 505-660-4980 

  ks_carr@msn.com 
 

Library: 
. 
Membership: 

Brenda Edeskuty 

edeskutyb@gmail.com 
 

Newsletter: 
Joan Williams 

joanwilliamsla@earthlink.net 
 

Publicity: 
 Michelle DeBardeleben 

mdebard@gmail.com 
 

Webmaster: 
Deborah Kubicek,  

 deborahkubicek@hotmail.com 
 

2021 Quilt Market: 

Brenda Edeskuty 

edeskutyb@gmail.com 

 

 

                 

 

LOS ALAMOS PIECEMAKERS 

 

 
 

 

 

Dear Piecemakers, 
 
August is HERE and we are MEETING!! 
 
We will have a “Show n Tell” and a review of the upcoming meetings 
and programs. 
 
Bring your checkbook to sign up for the September workshop of 
Barn Quilt Painting with Suzi Parron. 
 
Now, to our health.  We will be following NM and CDC guidelines for 
in-person meetings.  We are required to wear mask indoors whether 
we have been vaccinated or not, so REMEMBER YOUR MASK. 
 
I look forward to seeing everyone and if I do not recognize you with 
a mask on we may have to introduce ourselves to everyone again. 
 
Yours in quilting, 
Linda 
 

 
 
 



 
The latest COVID Update from the Governor’s Office: 
 
With the Indoor Mask Mandate by the governor remember--- 
 

---Masks are required for all members at the meeting   
 

---Social Distancing  
 

---Stay home if you have any symptoms of illness or have been exposed to Covid. 
 

 
OFFICER REPORTS 
 
VICE PRESIDENTS –   
 

From Clara Vigil 

August 24 - Show ‘N Tell 

Time: 7:00 p.m. 

Place: White Rock Presbyterian Church, 310 Rover Blvd.310 Rover Blvd 

 We’re excited to start meeting again!! I’m sure everyone has much to share and stories to tell. 
Please bring a quilting item or two (up to 5) to share at our August meeting that helped 
maintain your sanity during the Pandemic.  

Star Gazers Exchange 
 
 We will move to exchanging in person at the August meeting.  Eleven members of this group are 
in their sixth round and are producing some beautiful stars. 
 
Medallion Challenge  
 
At the beginning of 2020, we began an individual medallion challenge for members who 
wanted to create a medallion quilt on their own.  If you completed a medallion quilt, please let 
Clara or Melodie know (So we can have the right number of prizes ready).  Then bring your 
finished quilts to the August meeting.  We look forward to seeing your creativity. 
 
Round Robin Medallion Quilts  
 
Those members who joined the 2020 Round Robin Medallion should also bring quilts to show 
the group at the August meeting. 
 
 
 
 



 
September 28 - Suzi Parron, speaker and quilt barn artist.  
 
Suzi’s lecture will include over one hundred stunning photographs of barn quilts across the 
nation. “My talk will take you on a journey along the quilt trail, beginning with the very first 
barn quilt, which stemmed from Donna Sue Groves and her wish to honor her mother's quilting 
art.” For more information, please visit: http://www.barnquiltinfo.com/suzi.htm 
 
September 29 – Suzi Parron’s Barn Quilt Workshop (4 hours)  
Time and place: TBA  
Create your own painted quilt block. 
Fee for class: 
$40 LAP member (this fee applies, if you were a g 2019 LAP guild member) 
$50 non-member 
 
Supply Fee: $35 (paid in cash to Suzi) 
 
Other supplies needed for class can be found here: 
http://www.barnquiltinfo.com/index_htm_files/Barn%20Quilt%20painting.pdf 
or contact Clara Vigil:  c.vigil0098@gmail.com 
 
You may sign up for this class at the August LAP meeting or contact Clara Vigil: 
c.vigil0098@gmail.com 
 

Celebration: 
 
It was nice to see so many of our Guild members being recognized for their creativity and hard 
work at this year’s Los Alamos County Fair. There were so many beautiful and inspirational 
quilts. I am pleased to announce that our own Melodie Gustavsen received the “Best of the 
Best Award.” Congratulations, Melodie!! 

 
 
TREASURER’S REPORT 
 

The Enterprise Bank checking account balance on August 1, 1021 was $8,631.59. 
 

 
 

 


